
Suggestions to be submitted to the Joint Parliamentary Committee on the Insolvency & Bankruptcy Code 2015 Bill by 10th Feb 2016

As you may be aware, the Insolvency & Bankruptcy Code 2015 Bill has been referred to the Joint Parliamentary Committee.  The committee has invited suggestions from stakeholders.
The summary of the Code http://fisme.org.in/document/THE%20DRAFT%20INSOLVENCY%20AND%20BANKRUPTCY%20BILL.docx
and a  note on the same prepared by FISME secretariat http://fisme.org.in/document/BriefBLRCReport04112015.pdf 
can be seen by clicking at the link. 

Your comments on the Bill will be valuable inputs in finalising the representation on the Bill to the committee.

Comments are required to be  forwarded to  by the 10th February, 2016 to the Joint Secretary (SL), Lok Sabha Secretariat, Room No. 336, Third Floor, Parliament House Annexe, New Delhi- 110 001 or Fax at 23092092 or e-mail at sudesh@sansad.nic.in

WE REQUEST YOUR COMMENTS / BULLET POINTS ON THE DRAFT BILL AT THE EARLIEST CONVENIENCE


With Kind Regards

Debashis Bandyopadhyay
Director (Policy)


